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October 18, 2010

Dear Fund Participant:

The Board of Trustees is pleased to announce that Sav-Rx, our Prescription Benefit Manager, will
provide Disease State Management on behalf of North Central ittingis Laborers’ Health and Welfare
Fund. This program for you and your eligible dependents is a continuation of a similar program that
was implemented in 2007. If you did not have one of the disease states previously or chose not to
enroll at that time, you will have the opportunity to enroll now,

The Disease Management Program is voluntary and is designed to assist individuals in managing chronic
health conditions and the impact they have on your daily life. This program is being offered to you at
no cost. Sav-Rx has over 35 years experience in managing prescriptions and has recently expanded this
service to help you manage your chronic disease state. This program was designed to bring your whole
body health into consideration through consultation with physicians, pharmacists, registered nurses,
dieticians, physical and respiratory therapists, and certified diabetes educators, all coordinated through
your Health Coach. We focus on education to help you make good choices regarding your condition and
how you can begin to control it. Programs available include Low Back Pain, Depression, Cancer,
Asthma, Diabetes, Coronary Artery Disease, Hypertension and Heart Failure.

If you have experienced claims for any of these chronic conditions, Sav-Rx will be contacting you over
the next few months to describe the benefits of the program in greater detail. Additionally, if you feel
you qualify and have not received your enrollment form yet, you may call Sav-Rx at 800-228-3108 and
ask to speak with a Health Coach,

We encourage you to take advantage of this benefit. If you have one of the above listed disease states
and enroll in the program for a full quarter (consecutive three-month period designated by the Fund),
you witl receive three $10 Sav-Rx Vouchers at the end of that quarter. Therefore if you participate
for four quarters you would receive a total of $120 in vouchers for one year of enrollment. The
vouchers can only be used towards prescription drugs for you and your dependents as long as you are
eligible with the Fund and are not valid for over the counter purchases.

The Board of Trustees is excited about this program and the opportunities it presents to impact your
quality of life,
Sincerely,

Board of Trustees
Narth Central IL Laborers’ Health & Welfare Fund



